
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 24th May 2024 

Dear Year 6 Parents, 

 

We have now finalised a proposal for Year 6’s end of year activities. After discussing options with the class and 

considering costs, the trip proposal is as follows: 

 

Monday 24th June – Activity Day at Tarleton – Children will visit Tarleton Academy for a jam-packed day of 

activities! The children will be back at school for the end of the school day and pick up will be as normal. 

Tuesday 25th June – Gamer X & school sleepover – Non-stop adventures including VR gaming, inflatables, arcade 

machines and much more. Children will come back to school following their Gamer X afternoon and be picked 

up as usual. They will then be invited back to school for a sleepover and pizza evening at 6:30pm!  

Wednesday 26th June – ‘Bowling and a burger’ - Children will travel by minibus to play ten-pin bowling and then 

enjoy a burger and fries. This will be a morning activity and once we return to school, the children will be able 

to leave from 1pm as we are aware they have a transition day the following day and will need some sleep! 

 

The total cost of the events above will be £70. The following payment schedule will apply: 

Friday 31st May - £20 
Friday 7th June - £20 
Friday 14th June - £30 
 

Alternatively, the cost can be paid in full by Friday 31st May. The payment options will be live on ParentPay by 
Friday 24th May. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact us at school if you have any questions or concerns regarding the cost. As always, 

we will do our best to support our children and their families. 

Kindest regards, 

M Cunniffe                       D Whalley 

Mr M Cunniffe                                   Mr D Whalley 
Headteacher                                      Assistant Headteacher and Year 6 teacher 
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